
 

 

 

 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 19:  Nominating Committee Training, after worship 

May 22:  PCC Committee meeting 

May 26:  Special Deacon meeting after the worship service 

May 27:  The office will be closed in observance of Memorial Day 

May 30:  Garage Sale set up 

May 31 - June 1:  Garage Sale 

ADOPT A PLOT 

The property grounds committee could really use your help in maintaining the garden 
areas of the church.  In the Narthex, on the refreshment table, you will find a map of 
the different sections and an explanation of each, along with a sign up sheet.   

If you have a couple of hours to spare each week, please consider adopting a garden 
section.  Any questions, please contact Pam Dennewitz. 

LITURGIST IS STILL NEEDED 

We are still looking for a liturgist for the month of December.  If you are interested, 
you can put your name on the list which is posted on the bulletin board in the Narthex. 

Maybe you are not certain if you can commit to an entire month?  That’s ok ... sign up 
for just one Sunday and give it a try.  We could also use an alternate, or two.  Thank 
you! 

MAY 21 ... PRESBYTERY OF SCIOTO VALLEY MEETING 

This meeting will take place at our church on Tuesday.  The Elder Commissioner will be 
Dot Morlock.  The meeting is from 3:30-6:00 pm. 

Rhonda Miller, and Ken Morlock, are heading up the preparations for this meeting.  If 
you have been thinking about how you can help, please see Rhonda or Ken today to 
see where they still need assistance.   

PENTECOST OFFERING 

This special offering is collected today, Sunday, May 19. 

Each year on Pentecost Sunday, we celebrate the gift of the Holy Spirit and the     
birthday of the church.  The Holy Spirit remains with us still, connecting us with the 
church of the past, continuing to inspire the church of today, and pointing us to the 
church of the future.   

Each year, this celebration is marked by receiving the Pentecost Offering which       
nurtures the faith of those who are the church to come. 

WELCOME TABLE MEAL 

The next Welcome Table meal will be on Thursday, June 13.  About 100 meals will be 
served.  The following is needed: 

 No-Work Meat Loaf (recipe enclosed) 

 Cheesy Broccoli Casserole (recipe enclosed) 

 Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) for dessert 

It is best to use a disposable pan.  The food will need to be delivered to the St. Paul 
AME Church, located at 11 W. Center St., London, by 4:30.  They begin to serve the 
meal at 5:00 pm. Thank you for your continued support.    ~Dolly McDonley 

HELP HOUSE THANK YOU 

A BIG HELP HOUSE THANK YOU to the volunteers who donated/packaged the Help 
House meal on May 6.  We provided 150 hearty meals for our neighbors in need. 
Thanks also to all who support the Hunger Fund through monetary donations. 

Thank you to the following volunteers:  Joe Blaho, Roberta (Bert) Cwiekalo, Marjorie 
Hopkins, Gordon and Ruthanne Johnson, Peggy Link, Joyce Lloyd, Dolly McDonley, Lisa 
Pompura and Mindful Mothers. 

Our next meal is July 15th.  Please watch the Chimes and church announcements for 
information on how you can help. 


